
This measure is a terrible idea. It will attract the wrong type of people to our state, with no plan FOR 

ACTUALLY HELPING THEM. There is no free lunch. You need to contribute to the community in order to 

enjoy the benefits of a public park, public square or sidewalk.  

 

The standard that someone does not explicitly block foot or motor traffic is not high enough. I will not 

take my family down a street with an illegal tent on it. It is too dangerous. Anyone who has lived in 

Portland long enough will feel the same way. 

 

You need to stop virtue signaling and start helping the people who pay taxes and actually contribute to 

the community of Oregonians.  


